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To All Affiliates/Members 
 
Dear Comrades, 

 
COM. HARVINDER SINGH APPOINTED AS OFFICER – DIRECTOR 

ON THE BOARD OF  BANK OF INDIA 
 
 

We have pleasure in advising that Com. Harvinder Singh, General 
Secretary of Federation of Bank Of India Officers’ Associations, has been 
reappointed as Officer-Director on the Board of  Bank of India w.e.f. 
18/09/2014 i.e. the date of Notification till his retirement, issued by D.F.S., 
Ministry of Finance, Government of India, copy of which is attached herewith. 

 
 Com. Harvinder Singh is General Secretary of our Confederation. He 

relinquished his post of General secretary of AINBOF with a vision to focus 
more on the Confederational organizational work  and was Co opted as 
Working President of the same. A militant soldier of the organization, he is a 
passionate and visionary trade unionist and a binding force for the members 
due to his militant and committed  working style.  He is presently working as  
Senior Manager in Bank of India at Parliament Street Branch, New Delhi. 

 
 He had been Officer Director on Board of Bank of India for a term 2011-

2014 and his balanced working style benefitted not only the staff of the Bank of 
India but the Bank of India also to a great extent. During his previous term, he 
was able to bargain milestone achievements for the benefits of the officers. His 
positive approach and contribution towards the Institutional growth was 
recognized and appreciated by the Executives of the Bank as well. The renewal 
of his nomination as Board Member will benefit the Bank and in particular the 
officers of  Bank of India.  

 
We convey our Heartiest Congratulations and Best Wishes to Com. 

Harvinder singh for renewal of his term as Director. 
 

With warm greetings, 
                  Yours comradely, 

   

              (Y.Sudarshan)  

                        President 
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